
                               
                                
                                       
 

                           
 

                         

                                 
                               
                                             

                                 
     

IESO Customer Relations 

From: IESO Customer Relations 
Sent: 
Cc: 

August 20, 2021 3:56 PM
IESO Customer Relations 

Subject: Interchange scheduling limit changes on Manitoba and Minnesota interfaces 

Current system conditions in the Northwest region of Ontario are impacting the export capability from this 
region. Interchange scheduling limits on the Manitoba and Minnesota interfaces will be adjusted to reflect reduced 
Ontario export capability. These limits will come into effect on August 23, 2021, and will remain in effect until further 
notice. 

Interchange scheduling limit changes are published on the IESO website at the following link: 
http://reports.ieso.ca/public/TxLimitsOutage0to2Days/PUB_TxLimitsOutage0to2Days.xml 

If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Relations group at IESOCustomerRelations@ieso.ca 

This communication was sent to all Primary and Authorized Representatives contacts registered for your organization. IESO Market 
Participants are responsible for populating and maintaining applicable and accurate contact roles; the “Applicant Representative” is 
responsible to ensure contact roles are accurate and complete in Online IESO. If you are no longer fulfilling a role, or are unsure, 
contact the Applicant Representative for your organization. Please visit the IESO’s Online IESO Roles and Responsibilities webpage 
for more information 
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